
Meeting Minutes 

CPS School Governance Council  

March 17, 2022 

 

Vision: Building Legacies- One Student at a Time  

Mission: We inspire all students to build the skills and confidence to find their passions and 

achieve their goals.  

 

Members Present: Gina Bishop, Allison Nelson, Susan Fields, Kaylee Wagner, Stephanie 

Stapleton,  Katie Gobbi, Jessica Stepp, Adam Nelson, Jessica Childers, Audra Saunders, and 

Sarah Emerson 

 

Inspiration:  

“At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child’s success is the positive 

involvement of parents.” ~ Jane D. Hull 

 

Approval of Meeting Minutes: Approved  

Principal’s Report:  

• Staffing-We will have a computer science teacher in the computer lab next year instead 

of a parapro. This position will be creating a STEAM classroom and a maker space.  

• Enrollment data and FTE count comparison- 1104 students are enrolled currently. Our 

demographics are very similar to last school year.  

Old Business:  

• CVA- 20 parents have expressed interest in CVA for next year. There is a rigorous 

application process.  

New Business:  

• Audra Saunders spoke about ESSER Funds, she also emailed her PowerPoint 

presentation.  

• Adam Nelson and Jessica Stepp spoke about the District Governance Council meeting 

that was held on March 2, 2022. The new primary school, updates to the high school, and 

the Cognia parent survey were discussed.  

 

 

 

The next meeting will be Thursday, April 21st    at 7:15. 


